
Dear [Participant's Name], 

Thank you for participating in our recent charity event, [Event Name]. Your support has made a 

significant difference in our efforts to [insert cause/impact]. 

We are committed to improving our events and would greatly appreciate your feedback. Please 

take a moment to share your thoughts on the event, including what you enjoyed and any areas for 

improvement. 

You can provide your feedback by filling out our brief survey at the following link: [Insert 

Survey Link]. Your input is invaluable to us and will help shape future events. 

Thank you once again for your support and participation. We look forward to hearing from you! 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Organization Name] 

[Contact Information] 


